
 

HOLIDAY COLLECTION NOTICE 

 

There will be no collections on Thanksgiving, 
Thursday, November 23, 2023 

  
Collections regularly scheduled for Thursday will be performed on Friday, and 
collections regularly scheduled for Friday will be performed on Saturday. *In 
Ventnor, both Thursday and Friday collections will be performed on Friday. 
 

Facility Hours: 
The ACUA Environmental Park will be closed on Thanksgiving.  
 
The transfer station, composting facility and landfill will be open normal hours, 
from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. on Friday, November 24. The GEO building will be closed. 
  
  
Please contact us if you have any questions! 

   

 

 


